
From: Kris Nicholl
To: Mike Applegarth
Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] Amendment to high density building
Date: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 3:22:43 PM

Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 2:10 PM
To: Kris Nicholl
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Amendment to high density building
 
Kris, I support your amendment concerning the high density building by Ivory Homes. 
Thanks, Judy C
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